
P & C News
The year has flown by and we are past half way through term 4 already! And the 
next few weeks are going to be busy!

The School is holding its Grandparents Day this Friday 23rd November from 12.30 – 
3.00 Grandparents are invited to come along and see their students at work and 
stay for lunch and assembly. Why not order them a delicious lunch from our new 
summer menu. 

The Canteen has introduced the new Monday Munchies this term with steady 
increase in orders.  Our new 99% Juices are proving popular with students of all 
ages, fizzy, cold and healthy what more could you ask from a drink.

The Sensational Summer Meal Deal is on Monday 
26th November, the choice of a  Chicken Caesar 
Wrap or a Pizza Meatball Sub with a water or 
popper just $6.00. Orders are due by this Thursday 
22nd November, use MySchoolConnect or a note.

Tickets for our CHRISTMAS RAFFLE will be sent home NEXT MONDAY, if you 
would like more books please collect them from the office.  We have been busy 
little elves gathering some amazing prizes from businesses and families from 
within our community.  We are still collecting prizes and would appreciate 
anything you would consider donating.  We welcome donations from your family 
or business, if your business isn't something that would be suitable please 
consider sponsoring a gift card. We will be sending home a list of the prizes 
gathered so far with the books next week.

Our BAKERS DELIGHT FUNDRAISER information will also be sent home next week 
with more detail.  We will again be receiving a donation from Bakers Delight for 
every purchase that you make.  Fruitcake, fruit mince tarts and lemon tarts will 
be available.

Remember to follow our Facebook page to keep up to date with our activities, 
Tacoma Public School P & C.


